
The Watson Institute 

2014 Summer Graduate Fieldwork Travel Grants 

  

The Watson Institute for International Studies is pleased to announce that Summer Graduate 
Fieldwork Travel Grants will be available to select Brown graduate students on a competitive 
basis. These grants are available to Brown PhD students whose work is related to at least one of 
the three core themes of the Watson Institute (Governance, Development, and Security.) 
Fieldwork can include language training. All travel must be completed before the beginning of the 
Fall 2014 semester.  

Students who are or plan to be trainees in the Graduate Program in Development (GPD) should 
not apply for this, but rather for the GPD Summer Grants, which were announced earlier. 

Your application should include: 

(1) A one-page summary of the purpose of your trip and how it relates to your graduate studies at 
Brown and how your work relates to at least one of the core themes of the Watson Institute. 

(2) On a separate page, a budget showing travel and other expenses. It should also state 
precisely how long you will be abroad and other sources of support (including any that you plan to 
apply for). The maximum grant award is $2,500.   

All students who receive awards may be expected to make a presentation on their project at a fall 
“Back from the Field” event. 

The deadline for submission is Monday, April 7, 2014.  

Please send application to: Laura Sadovnikoff at Laura_Sadovnikoff@Brown.edu 
 

For more information about The Watson Institute please go to: http://watson.brown.edu/ 
 
 
 
Brown University | The Watson Institute for International Studies 
Box 1970 | Providence, RI 02912  
		


